
Bor Mor Jor. 0107537001757 

Kor Bor 01/141 

 

         February 24, 2014 

 

 

Re :  Clarification on THAI’s 2013 Financial Performance 

 

 

Dear SET President, 

 

As per the news printed by newspaper Kaow Hoon on February 24, 2014 regarding Thai Airways 

International Plc.’s (THAI) THB 13,000 million loss earned for financial year 2013, THAI would like to 

clarify that its financial performance is currently under review by the Auditor General, THAI’s financial 

auditor. 

Should the financial statements be signed by the Auditor General, THAI will immediately notify the SET. 

 

Submitted for your information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chokchai Panyayong 

Senior Executive Vice President Strategy and Business Development as 

Acting President 

    


